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Dear Colleagues, 
 
On behalf of the Transfer Taskforce, I invite you to the unveiling of Finish in 4, a collaboration between BC 
and CSUB on Tuesday, May 8th at 9:00AM in the Fireside Room. The Finish in 4 initiative is a joint effort to 
encourage students in Kern County to complete their transfer and baccalaureate degrees in 4 years from start 
to finish! 

Over the last 4 years BC has been working with KHSD and CSUB to overcome institutional barriers and ease 
the transition for students as they pass from one educational sector to the next.  This past year the Transfer 
Taskforce has particularly focused on clarifying the transfer pathways to baccalaureate completion.   

To this end, Bakersfield College has collaborated with KHSD to align curriculum and create college placement 
that credits students for work in high school. BC has redesigned curriculum through the Associate Degree for 
Transfer (ADT) and the Curriculum Identification numbering processes (C-ID) to guarantee that student work 
at the college is credited at transfer institutions. This spring BC and CSUB completed the mapping of over 20 
ADTs that will allow students to complete a bachelor’s degree pathway from BC to CSUB. 

The Transfer Taskforce has named this project Finish in 4.  Here are 27 pathways that are within the Finish in 
4 umbrella. 

Administration of Justice

Business Administration-Accounting

Child Adolescent & Family Studies -
CAFS (ECE)

Economics

English-(Teaching Credential)

English - EMLL

Elementary Teacher’s Education

Geology (BA only)

History

Journalism

Philosophy-Ethnic Studies

Philosophy-General

Philosophy-Law

Physics

Political Science

Psychology

Sociology-Traditional

Sociology-Ethnic Studies

Sociology-Human Services

Spanish-Heritage Speakers



Kinesiology-Applied Exercise Science

Kinesiology-Applied Physical Activity

Music

Spanish-Non Heritage Speakers

Studio Art

Theater (Acting)

Theater (Stagecraft)

Please join me in acknowledging the tremendous work of the Transfer Taskforce – Janet Fulks, Matthew 
Garrett, Eleonora Hicks, Marisa Marquez, Grace Commiso, Khushnur Dadabhoy, Craig Hayward, Stephen 
Waller and Natasha Harris from CSU Bakersfield.   

For further questions regarding this event, please contact Khushnur Dadabhoy at 
k.dadabhoy@bakersfieldcollege.edu. 

It is an exciting time to be at BC. 

With much Renegade Pride and Collegiality, 

Sonya 
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